
Family Hui is offering 
programming via Zoom every 

Friday from 1PM-2:30PM 
starting May 1st. 

For more information, visit our 
website: 

Parents with Children Ages 0-5 are Invited 
to Join an Online Hui. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84060146979?

https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F84060146979%3Fpwd%3DK3FCMG9Ud2NqRFR6VWhTL0hKTzZMZz09&sa=D&ust=1588433780802000&usg=AOvVaw3NBj2eD7RTiw-GqX-gtuo2
https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F84060146979%3Fpwd%3DK3FCMG9Ud2NqRFR6VWhTL0hKTzZMZz09&sa=D&ust=1588433780802000&usg=AOvVaw3NBj2eD7RTiw-GqX-gtuo2

